
Are you Getting the Lead Out? 
NH State law (RSA 485:17-a) requires all schools and child care facilities to 
test their drinking water for lead. 
▪ Have you Enrolled in the program? 
▪ Have you completed 3 rounds of testing six months apart? 
▪ Do you need funding to pay for remediation?

We are here to help you! 
▪ Visit gettheleadoutnh.org, and email CCLeadWater@dhhs.nh.gov or 

info@gettheleadoutnh.org or call (603)506-6469 for help!
▪ Read the Get the Lead Out 5 Steps flier!
▪ Contact us to request a site visit to assist you with your next steps
▪ Check your status here with your License ID ready

https://www.des.nh.gov/water/drinking-water/lead/schools-and-child-care-programs
mailto:CCLeadWater@dhhs.nh.gov
mailto:info@gettheleadoutnh.org
https://airtable.com/appaur2JpHy1XDdnv/shra7Bc3flCidMFHm/tblgIwVf43IQcL8yW
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